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Dear Churches and Friends, September – October 2020 

  

We have settled into our new home. We have 

purchased all the necessary furniture and 

appliances. We have also, for the most part, found 

where things are in town and the best routes to get 

there. Most of the town does not have paved roads 

so we usually take the routes that are paved. 

  

 

We are both in an intensive Spanish Language school where we are in class 

five days per week. Our Spanish is improving every week. Learning Spanish 

is one of our top priorities. The language school is within five-minutes from 

our home.  

 

 

Recently, as you may know, Honduras was hit by 

Hurricane Eta. This caused many power outages and 

flooding, especially near rivers. Some areas closer to 

the coast were hit very hard. Bridges have been 

destroyed, along with landslides blocking the 

highways. Some people had water covering most of 

their houses. Hondurans are resilient people, so many 
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dry out their belongings and try to return to life as soon as they can.  

  

We had the opportunity to go into some 

of the aldeas (villages) and see the 

results of the flooding first hand. We 

delivered food and necessities. Also, we 

shared the Gospel with many people. 

Please pray that they understand that 

God not only gives bread, but He is the 

Bread of Life. 

  

Honduras is finally starting to open a little more every week. Back 

in March, churches were forced to close. One of the churches I will 

be working at here has now opened and services are resuming as 

normal, but with biosecurity measures in place. Pray that all the 

churches here continue to grow even in times like these.  

  

 

We thank you all for your continued prayer and support. We are honored to represent you and 

Christ here in Honduras. It is exciting to see God’s plan in action. 

 

 

 

Prayer List: 

• Our learning of the Spanish Language 

• More opportunities to share the Gospel 

• Our family adjusting to a new country and culture 
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